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The next Waukegan/North Shore Chapter meeting for 2023 will be on 
Friday April 14. 2023 

7:30 pm 
New Meeting Location for the April Meeting 
Our normal meeting placed at the State Bank of the Lakes is closed today. We are 
instead meeting at the Warren Township Special Recreation (WSRA)offices at 17801 
W. Washington Street , Gurnee, Illinois. The location for our meeting is the two story 
building with the blue awnings at the southwest corner of Washington Street and 
Almond Road. Enter the township complex on Almond Road just north of Washington 
Street. The parking lot for the WSRA office is west of the building and enter the 
building at the entrance on the west side.  Our April meeting will include a Trivia Night 
competition, hosted by JoAnn Flynn.   
Directions to the Warren Township Special Recreation Offices: From the 
intersection of IL Route 120 and US Route 45, go north on Route 45 to Washington 
Street, turn right(east) on Washington Street Almond Road, then right on Almond Road 
and immediately turn right into the Warren Township complex. 
 
Tom Risley Memorial Service 
A Celebration of Life for Tom will be held at Marsh Funeral Home in Gurnee, IL on May 
6, 2023. The address is 308 N Cemetery Road, Gurnee and is located at the northeast 
corner of Washington Street and Almond Road. A Memorial visitation is from 1pm-
4pm.Tom’s cousin Pastor Mark Renner will do a service/eulogy at 3 pm. Dress is 
casual.  Please honor Tom by wearing a shirt and/or hat representing how you knew 
him - cars, trains, friend, family, etc. Also, old cars are very welcomed. 
 
Dust Off Tour 
Our first tour of the season is on Sunday, May 7. We are hoping for a nice tour. 
Approximately 40 miles of low speed driving (maximum posted speed is 45 mph), 
suitable for older cars. We will have two very interesting stops on our garage tour. The 
first stop was the oldest garage in Lake County located on the former farm of one of 
Lake County’s first settlers, Thomas McClure, who started farming in 1834 at this 
location. See the flyer for more information. 
 

It was great to see so many of you at the recent St Patrick’s Day party. The 
estimate was 40+ members attending! Thanks to Steve and Myrna Kolish for 
another great job hosting this event.  We also appreciate the good turnout of our 
chapter’s volunteers for the Illinois Region Swap Meet that was held April 2nd at 
Napleton Chevrolet in St. Charles. 
 
Hope to see you at the meeting. 

Jim Greenlee, Secretary 

 

 

 


